
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Dear Ms Taylor 

   
Briefing on proposals for Earls Court 
 
The Council is about to consult on whether to enter into a Conditional Land Sale Agreement that 
would have the effect of including the West Kensington and Gibbs Green estates in the 
comprehensive redevelopment scheme. 
 
We have conducted our own assessment which concludes that including the estates in the 
comprehensive redevelopment scheme would be in the interests of local people. However, 
before we make any final decision, we want to hear the views of people living there and in the 
wider area. We are therefore consulting residents. 
 
For secure tenants on the estates, this consultation process will also satisfy the requirements of 
section 105 of the Housing Act 1985. 
 
The consultation will start on 6th January 2012 and conclude on Friday 17th February  2012.  
 
Please could you let us know if you would like to organise a briefing in the new year so that we 
can brief you on the consultation process. If you would like a briefing please call Philip Morris on 
020 8753 3334 and we will do our best to organise a meeting to accommodate you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
Melbourne Barrett 
Executive Director of Housing and Regeneration 
 

 

 

London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham 

Director of Housing & Regeneration  
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Tel:  020 8753 4228 
Email: Melbourne.Barrett@lbhf.gov.uk 

 

22nd December 2011 

Melbourne Barrett MBA MRICS 
Director of Housing and Regeneration 

 

 
Ms Sally Taylor  
Chair of West Kensington Estate TRA 
Flat 7, 231 North End Road 
London W14 9UQ 
 

 


